
 

 

March 4, 2025 

 

The Honorable Luke Clippinger, Chair 

House Judiciary Committee 

101 Taylor House Office Building 

Annapolis, Maryland 21401 

 

Dear Chair Clippinger, 

 

The Calvert County Delegation supports HB 1401 - Calvert County Commissioners - Prohibited 

Gatherings and Events.  

 

Delegate Todd Morgan and I support HB 1401.  Therefore, the Delegation remains in majority 

favor of this bill.  Delegate Long indicated he does not wish to participate in the voting process 

with the Calvert Delegation at this time. 

 

We respectfully request your support of this bill and thank you for your consideration. 

 

Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me at (301) 802-

3159. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Mark N. Fisher, Chair 

Calvert County Delegation 

 


